
HATCH BEAUCHAMP ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

Draft Minutes of the Meeting Saturday 22nd May 2021

1. In attendance:  Ms Scott (Chair) Ms Handel and Mr Comer (councillors) Ms

Chadwick (Clerk) and 6 members of the public.   There were apologies from Mr

Murphy, Mrs Fowler and Mrs Grant.

2. The minutes of the last meeting held on 13th March 2019 were approved.

3. There were no matters arising.

4. Report of the Chairman of Hatch Beauchamp Parish Council was read and

approved.

5. Any other business:

A member of the public asked about the village celebration which the Chair

confirmed would be held on the August bank holiday.

A member of the public shared news about arts events in the village, being a

circus group on the 2nd July and a play on 6th August

A member of the public asked whether it was worthwhile informing the council

about discissions on the A358, The Chair encouraged this and asked that they

be sent to hatchbeauchamp.pc@gmail.com.  They also asked the timeline on

the A358 build, which the Chair answered saying build expected to start in 3-4

years 2024/25.

The meeting closed at 11.30 a.m.
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